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[bookmark: _GoBack]Appendix J: Introduction Email for Teacher of Health Education Survey
OMB BURDEN STATEMENT:  This information is being collected to assist the Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) in providing the public with information concerning its child nutrition programs.  This voluntary information will be used to develop nutrition education resources and interventions for population groups served by FNS.  Under the Privacy Act of 1974, any personally identifying information obtained will be kept private to the extent provided by law.  According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a valid OMB control number. The valid OMB control number for this information collection is 0584-0524. The time to complete this information collection is estimated as part of the 5 minutes for the screener, including the time for reviewing instructions and completing the information.  Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to:  U.S. Department of Agriculture, Food and Nutrition Service, Office of Policy Support, 3101 Park Center Drive, Room 1014, Alexandria, VA 22302 ATTN:  PRA (0584-0524).  Do not return the completed form to this address.
Dear [Teacher/Health Professional],
We are writing to you to let you know about an exciting research opportunity. The USDA Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) is looking for feedback from teachers of health education to help inform the development of free educational resources for teachers. If you are interested, please click the link below to be taken to an online survey where you will complete a 10-minute survey.

The information gathered from these surveys will be vital for understanding how technology can best support health and nutrition education for children in a way that is convenient and useful for teachers and schools.
You will answer questions about your experiences with and attitudes about educational technology, including what you use in your classroom to help students learn and ways you communicate with students and their families. Please know that we want to hear from you, regardless of your level of educational technology experience.
All information will be kept confidential; your name will not be associated with any of your responses. Participation is completely voluntary and you may stop at any time. Please select the link below to be taken to survey. 
[INSERT LINK]
If you have any questions, please contact us at (212) 431-2252 or by emailing goshea@mcgrc.com.

Best,

[Researcher]


